
Meeting Minutes for June 11 2015  

  

Meeting was called to order at 6:40 pm.  

  

Attendance: Laurie, Carol, Tara, Nancy, John.  

  

May meeting minutes was read and accepted.  

  

Robert Barboza from the Advocate Reporter was present and will be writing an article on the 
progress of the dog park.  

  

May 18th Conservation Meeting:  

Site visit scheduled for Sunday at 10 am was completed, Carol accompanied conservation 
members. Final approval was given at the Conservation Board Meeting on June 1. The 
Conservation Board members also took time to thank us for our perseverance dealing with all the 
town requirements, shared their enjoyment of our proposed sketch, and their appreciation for 
creating a dog park for the town.  

  

Homecoming on June 27th::  
We started preparing for homecoming, below is a list of details discussed: 

John presented some art work for our t-shirts for Homecoming.  The board chose one and agreed 
to light blue shirts.  Carol volunteered to order shirts.    

The board agreed to the art work for banner.  Carol volunteered to purchase banner at staples.  

Tara volunteered to print out coloring pages for children.  Laurie volunteered to purchase 
crayons for event.  

Tara created a poster of a dog that children can put their faces in and take a picture.  Instead of us 
taking pictures, pictures will be taken by spectators via cell phone to create a free fun event for 
families. 

The board agreed to a silent auction. Carol volunteered to purchase the tickets and bring cans for 
silent auction.  

John volunteered to bring an easy up for booth.  

Tara and Nancy agreed to create an informational board and the sheets for volunteer 
information.  

Each board member and Mark presented donations which they have received to date, below is 
the initial list.  

Gift Certificates: Kool Moose $ 25.00,   Not Your Average Joe $ 25.00 , 

   Pasta House $ 25.00, Ya Ya’s $ 25.00, Wicked clean dogs (2) $ 25.00,  
Baskets:  Melissa’s Pet Depot, Friendly Farms 
Other:  Wind charm, 2 free fishing trips on Captain Leroy 

Other items discussed.  Table cloths for tables, water for dogs, poop bags. 
 
Facebook page: 
At this time only the two co-chairs can post on the page.  If you have a post, send it to Laurie or 
Carol and they will post it.  We need to create a post for homecoming and include the items for 
silent auction.  We also discussed a need for someone to maintain facebook. 
 
Next meeting scheduled for June 16, at 6:30pm 
  

Meeting adjourned at 7:40pm  

  

Nancy Santoro  

Laurie Traudt Co-Chair  


